CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

July 11, 2022

City Council President Ian Abreu and
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Abreu and Honorable Members of the City Council:
I am submitting for your approval the RE-APPOINTMENT of CARLOS DACUNHA of 15

Freedom Boulevard, New Bedford, Massachusetts to the AIRPORT COMMISSION. This term
will expire December 2023.

cc: Airport
Carlos DaCunha
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Carlos DaCunha

regional dal I'pOI’t Chairman NBRA Commission
TO: Mayor Jonathan Mitchell
FROM: Joan Jones, Project Administrator
DATE: July 11, 2022
RE: Commission Meeting Attendance for Carlos DaCunha

This is to inform you that Carlos DaCunha was appointed on 2/28/13 and his attendance is as follows:

2017 — he missed 3 out of 11 meetings held
2018 — he missed 2 out of 9 meetings held

2019 — he missed 4 out of 9 meeting held

2020 - he missed 1 out of 12 meetings held
2021 — he missed 1 out of 12 meetings held
2022 - he missed 1 out of 6 meetings held so far

If I may be of further assistance, please contact me at X6161.

Thank you.

1569 Airport Road, New Bedford, Massachusetts 02746-1369
Telephone: (508) 991-6161 Fax: (508) 879-1735
www.newbedfordairport.com



